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DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE EDUCATION ACTIVITY

DoDEA Pacific East District announces Steven
Dreskler as Chief of Staff

Department of Defense Education Activity — Pacific East District Superintendent Dr. Jacqueline Ferguson is
pleased to announce Mr. Steven F. Dreskler assumed the position of Chief of Staff for the Pacific East District
on August 1, 2023.

Prior to this assignment, Mr. Dreskler served as the Chief of Logistics for the Pacific East District. In this
position, Mr. Dreskler managed all aspects of Logistics to include Student Transportation Services, Supply
Policy and Management, School Meals Program, and Support Agreements.

Mr. Dreskler previoudly served as a Financial Analyst for the Resource Management Division at DoDEA
Headquarters. His experience a so includes serving as a Manpower Analyst, providing oversight of the
manpower program for the 20 schools in the Pacific East District.

Prior to joining DODEA, Mr. Dreskler was a United Stated Air Force Quality Assurance Analyst. His duties
included program management and budgeting for the Y okota Air Base Communications Squadron Planning and
Implementation Flight.

Mr. Dreskler served in the United Stated Air Force, completing hisfinal tour at the Air Force Civil Engineer
Center, Tyndall Air Force Base, Fla. He looks forward to serving the military-connected families and students in
the Pacific East District.
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